
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for November 5, 2016 Board Meeting 
 

Repertoire.  Songs for the Cabaret shows are being rehearsed.  Songs for the 2017 spring show 

are partially-decided. 

 

Riser placement.  We’ll probably not be arranged in sections for the Cabaret shows, but will 

instead be in several small groups, each containing all parts.  This allows everyone to hear all 

parts, facilitating better blending.  It makes performance harder for “leaners”, but everyone 

agrees that individuals are responsible for knowing their parts. 

 

Budget.  The appeal for additional donations from members has been successful, so we have 

funds for expected expenses through the end of 2016.  Planning for long-term funds is yet to be 

done, probably at the December Board meeting.  This will allow our current pace of new song 

introduction to continue. 

 

Spring Show Chairman.  Dave K has recruited a spring show chairman. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

11/19 Cabaret (Sunnyvale) 

12/3 Santa Train (Mountain View) 

12/5 Mountain View Tree-Lighting (tentative – schedule not yet decided) 

12/17 Farmers’ Market performance (Palo Alto) 

 


